
 
 

CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR’S HEARING 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Community Development Director of 
the City of West Hollywood at a regular meeting held on Tuesday, June 10, 
2014, has officially continued the item notated below to a regularly scheduled 
meeting on Tuesday, July 8, 2014 at 5:00 p.m.; Plummer Park Community 
Center, Rooms 5 and 6, 7377 Santa Monica Boulevard, West Hollywood, 
California.   
 
Questions or comments may be directed to the assigned planner, Antonio 
Castillo, Associate Planner @ 323-848-6854. 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING: 
 

8289-8293 Santa Monica Boulevard (Beach Nation) 
Minor Conditional Use Permit 

 
 

Applicant is requesting approval for the sales, service and 
consumption of alcohol, incidental to food service in a new 
restaurant. 
 

 

 


